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Current Position 

 Hunters Hill College will close to pupils at the end of the 
current 2020/2021 academic year 

 SENAR has been working with Hunters Hill leadership and 
staff to facilitate interim placements in appropriate settings for 
all of those pupils still remaining on roll. The majority of those 
interim placements for pupils in years 8 to 10 have, or will, 
become permanent by July 2021, while placements from 
September 2021 for the year 11 cohort continue to be 
identified via the Post 16 transitions process 
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Pupil Placements – Progress to date
 Numbers on roll have reduced from 84 in January 2021 to 38 as a result of 

46 permanent placements having since been agreed and finalised  
 In addition, a further 8 permanent placements have been agreed with 

families and schools and EHCPs are in the process of being amended to 
reflect these 

 As a result the number of pupils remaining on the Hunters Hill roll will 
shortly reduce to 30 – two of these are OLA 

 Of the remaining Birmingham pupils, 22 are currently in year 11, and those 
pupils will stay on roll at the school until the end of the academic year 
pending transition to their Post 16 placements from September 

 So 6 pupils remain in years 9 (2) and 10 (4) for whom ongoing casework is 
being carried out to resolve permanent placements

 Attendance in respect of interim placements is being monitored on a daily 
basis

 For those pupils who are not attending an interim placement/receiving 
home tuition, a remote learning offer is in place via provision of 
appropriately tailored individual  work packs
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